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Nov. 20
th

, 2011 

 

Good Evening, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of  Nov. 21
st
  
–
 Nov. 25

th
. 

 

The first Home Report of the 2011/12 school year will be issued to students on Monday, Nov. 21
st
 @ 2:50 p.m. 

Please ensure that you sign a copy of your son and/or daughters home report and have it returned to their homeroom 

teacher.  

 

The monthly PSSC meeting will take place on Tuesday, Nov. 22
nd

 @ 6:00 p.m. in the school library. Meetings are 

public and open to the entire school community. Please feel free to attend your community school PSSC meeting or 

contact the school for more details on how to become involved. 

 

The Lorne Home & School Association will be meeting at the Lorne library on Monday, Nov. 21
st
 @ 6:30 – 7:30 

p.m. All parents of LMS students and community members are welcome to attend. The agenda will be focused on 

fundraising and free Tim’s card draw will take place for anyone who attends. Please contact the school office for 

more details. 

 

Parent Teacher Meetings will take place on Thursday, Nov. 24
th

 @ 4:00 – 7:00 p.m. & Friday, Nov. 25
th

 @ 1:00 – 

3:30 p.m. All parent-teacher meetings will take place in the school gym. No appointment is necessary. 

 

The Lorne Basketball team will be hitting the court in their first season game at Prince Charles School. Tip-off is 

scheduled for 3:30 p.m. and students must return signed permission to the coaching team (Ms. Oliver or Ms. 

Damery) in order to travel to PCS and play. 

 

Students who have returned a consent form will have an opportunity to go skating on the morning of Thursday, Nov. 

24
th

 at the Stewart Hurley Arena. For more details please contact the Ms. Damery @ the Phys Ed department by 

calling 658-5351. 

 

Select students who have returned consent forms will have the opportunity to go purchase new books for the school 

library at Coles McAllister Place. Thanks to Coles for adopting Lorne Middle School as part of the Adopt a School 

Program. The program helped raise over $1000.00 for the Lorne library. 

 

Select students who have returned consent forms will have the opportunity to attend a Saint John Sea Dogs vs. Cape 

Breton game on Saturday, Nov. 26
th

 @ 6:30 p.m. Students must have returned signed permission forms to Mrs. 

Long. For more details contact Mrs. Long – Community School Coordinator. 

 

Please note that there will be no school on Friday, Nov. 25
th

 because of Teacher Professional Development in the 

morning and Parent Teacher meetings in the afternoon. 

 

There will be a Christmas tree lighting in Victoria Square on Friday, Nov. 25
th

 @ 6:30 – 7:00 p.m. Please contatct 

the ONE Change office for more details. 

 

The ONE Change YIP operates daily after school programming and regularly scheduled evening programming. For 

more information on how to get your son and/or daughter involved with this free youth programming call the YIP 

office @ 657-2408. 
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For a complete list of the weeks activities & future events please refer to the November edition of the Lorne 

Newsletter or visit us on the web @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca . If you have any questions or concerns regarding the 

before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

Thank You & Have a Great Week, 

 

Greg 
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